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2022

Message From the Editor, Joseph “Saladbar” Salazar

Merry Christmas to all. We hope you are doing well; stay
safe and healthy. We look forward to seeing you on the field
when the flying season starts next year. May next year be
prosperous for you and your loved ones. ¢

Hoping you g¢get that special
¢ift upder your tree
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Who would of ever thunk that this little
toy would forever instill the need to fly a
plane as soon as we could afford to buy

one
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1. YES, IT’S A DRONE

2. YES, IT WAS EXPENSIVE
3. YES, IT HAS A CAMERA
4. LEGALLY 400 FEET HIGH
5. 25+ MINUTES

6. 35+ MPH

7. OVER A MILE AWAY

8. NO, YOU CAN’T FLY \Y
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NEW WEBSITE.
NEXT CLUB MEETING: The Domain name and URL will be emailed to all
members once the site is created and populated

Voted with content.

Updated Safety Rules
Bill Eslick as Treasurer

Christmas Party

Plans for 2023
Developing the field?

Developing RC cars area?

WAMS events or Boys w/
Toys?

WAMS swap meet 03-17 N
and 18 Actor:] Middle School Map to restaurant, cl;_:_l;(meetmg in Granbury,

Meeting date:
Day 12/19/22 @6:00pm
Location: El Chico 1151

Hwy 377 Unit 110 Granbury, , :
TX 76048 Te|81 7'573'8833 : The Hairless Cat (D)
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